
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/12/2017 3:38:26 PM
Subject: Re: Cards

​He can sign a couple tomorrow. Just remind him.


From: Lt. Governor's Office
 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 2:38 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Cards 
 
Umm…? Thoughts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Steve [mailto:besttxteach@aol.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 11:25 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Cards
 
We'd be honored if you'd send along a couple signed business cards for our collection. 
 

Thank you !
 

The Ryans
 
5602 Staack Avenue
San Antonio, TX 78240 USA

Sent from my iPhone with a tiny, unforgiving keyboard
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